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International Association of
Machinists and Aerospace Workers

Local Lodge 32


August 26th, 2022
Brothers and Sisters of CAE,

This past week your Negotiations Committee sat down with the company to start negotiations towards a renewal of the Collective Bargaining Agreement.

This week we discussed the non-monetary issues each party brought to the table. We are happy to announce the company showed up with the intent to have meaningful discussions. We were able to compromise on many topics.

We ended the week with exchanging our monetary proposals and are hopeful the company will bring the same attitude and demeanor next week to reach a tentative agreement for the membership to vote on.

Once we have more to update you on, we will issue another bulletin.

Your Negotiations Committee

Kevin Timms








General Chairperson DL140





Richard Kotowicz



Byron Hudson

Negots Rep Cold Lake


Negots Rep Moose Jaw
Shauna Sinclair



Mike Seman

Negots Rep Moose Jaw
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